Sent: September 30, 2020 3:08 PM

To: Jennifer Huff <jhuff@strathroy-caradoc.ca>
Subject: FW: 9049 Parkhouse Drive, Strathroy-Caradoc
Hi Jennifer,

Here is a bit more information re soil hydrology on our property.

Denis

From:
Sent: Friday, September 25, 2020 4:57 PM
To: 'Dave Hayman'
Cc: 'Denis Lemieux'
Subject: RE: 9049 Parkhouse Drive, Strathroy-Caradoc

Dave, Sorry for the delay in response. I’'m just back from Alberta today and tried to avoid emails.

For groundwater, we estimated the groundwater elevation based on soil colouration in the test pits. This should
represent normal high groundwater levels. The septic beds are located well above that elevation (at least 900mm to
pipes) as required by the OBC. The house footings are also proposed to be well above that elevation. The
“watercourse” is a route for the roadside drainage across the land.

Art Bos P. Eng.

BOS Engineering & Environmental Services Inc.
46 Donnybrook Rd

London ON N5X 3C8
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